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Dear Families 
 
Jubilee Celebrations 
 
As part of the national celebrations for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee we have a variety of 
activities planned in school this week. 
 
Every child will have had the opportunity to make, bake and decorate a fairy cake; they have 
been making crowns and decorations; bunting and union jack flags.  All decorations will be taken 
to Forest View Residential Home on Friday so they can decorate the building for their residents.   
 
The children have been learning about HM The Queen, her reign, major world events of the last 
70 years, the Commonwealth and the National Anthem. 
 
All of these activities will culminate in our Jubilee Day on Friday 27th May where we are inviting all 
children to come dressed in red, white and blue.  England or Great Britain sports kits i.e. football, 
rugby etc are permitted but club kits are not.  In the afternoon the whole school will enjoy a 
Jubilee party on the field; weather permitting. 
 
We hope this has given you an insight into our preparations for celebrating the Platinum Jubilee 
and look forward to seeing the children in red, white and blue on Friday 27th May. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Newbold 
Headteacher 


